
 

Belton Update 20th September 2019 

It has been another fun week! The sun has been shining and the children have been in great spirits, 

although the dreaded bugs are starting to hit! Tigers have been taught what to do if the fire alarm 

goes off and Miss North has taken her first assembly ever! Gardening club also started this week and 

we welcomed Belton Playgroup into school to use the woods.  

The weekly update has evolved! Whilst originally I said we would have a monthly newsletter and an 

update in between in necessary, the positive reaction to WEDUC and regular updates mean I don’t 

think it will be needed.  

Polite reminder 

Please make sure that the children only have water in their water bottles, we are finding an 

increasing number with juice/ squash. 

Also as a healthy school please could I ask that the children bring in healthy snacks for playtime, 

preferably fruit or vegetables (no crisps please).  

JRSOs 

The JRSOs have met with Mrs Cobbin and we look forward to hearing an update from them soon.  

Timestable Rock Stars 

Owls, Lions and Sea Otters children all have their logins now! It is a really fun way for the children to 

learn their times tables – please encourage them to have a go!  You can download the app to a 

tablet really easily.  

 

Next week 

Next week will be a busy one! It is Owls trip on Monday to Hough Mill and to Pizza Express on 

Wednesday.  

Tigers photo for the Coalville Times on Monday 

Wednesday it is Stay and Play in Foundation 

Friday Macmillan Coffee Morning 9.30-1130am 

Saturday Prestwold Hall Cross Country  

 

Coming soon: 

Mental Health day 11th October – parents welcome to assembly at 9.00am  

Remembrance assembly in school by library services 

A trip down the Nile for Lions! 

History Detectives workshop for Owls  



 
 

Our Learning Powers  

Please talk with your children about them. They are great way to encourage children to teach 

children to form strategies to develop about resilience and embracing challenge. A larger copy is on 

WEDUC. 

 

 

A little boy in Sea Otters has lost his new coat. It is black and bright orange inside. Please look out 

for it and bring into the school office if you find it! 

Have a great weekend  

Miss Scott 


